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Mr. Roman Stanczak
To Applicants C-0SS Manager
RFC Amber January 8%, 2024

Publication of Pre-arranged Paths (PaPs) for Timetable 2025
Dear Madam, dear Sir, dear Applicants,

| am pleased to inform you about the publication of the Pre-arranged Paths (PaPs) on RFC Amber for
Timetable 2025. The Pre-arranged Paths are available for you in the Path Coordination System (PCS), the
unigque booking tool for PaPs.

You can order them via following link https://pcs-online.rne.eu/pcs/#/login

To simplify your selection of PaPs, | would like to provide you with the “DigiCat TT2024" accessible on our
website in which you will find the individual PaPs for all sections you may choose to request the path.
https://rfc-amber.eu/downloads

Please submit your path requests for the Timetable 2025 until April 8", 2024 by using PCS. As the C-0OSS

I will then decide on the pre-booking of the whole international request in one operation based on the
priority rule, which has been adopted by the Ministries of Transport along the Rail Freight Corridor. To
support your traffic planning you will then receive a preliminary information about the pre-bocking results
by the 22" of April 2024.

The draft and final timetable offer will be communicated on the 01 of July 2024, respectively on 19* of
August 2024 via PCS.

Please find further details on the PaP product on our website, in PCS and in the Customer Information
Platform (CIP), together with all relevant information on the procedures for requesting and allocating
capacity, the Corridor Information Document (CID)

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any questions you might have or support you need while
requesting the path(s).
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Roman Stanczak
Your C-OSS Manager
RFC Amber
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